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CD	PROJEKT	Group	financial	results	
bolstered	by	high	sales	of	The	Witcher	3:	Wild	Hunt	and	expansion	packs		

	
	

• In	 the	 third	 quarter	 of	 2016	 the	 CD	 PROJEKT	 Capital	 Group	 posted	 100.9	million	 PLN	 in	
sales	revenues	and	36.6	million	PLN	in	net	profit.	The	Group’s	corresponding	results	over	
the	 first	 nine	 months	 of	 the	 year	 are	 419.8	 million	 PLN	 and	 171.2	 million	 PLN	 in	 sales	
revenues	and	net	profit	respectively.	

• Since	the	beginning	of	the	year	the	Company	has	spent	41	million	PLN	on	projects	under	
development.	

	

The	financial	results	of	the	CD	PROJEKT	Capital	Group	in	Q3	2016	were	dominated	by	continuing	high	
sales	of	The	Witcher	3:	Wild	Hunt	and	the	game’s	two	expansion	packs	–	Hearts	of	Stone	and	Blood	
and	Wine.	

Excellent	 sales	 of	 The	Witcher	 3	 plus	 expansion	 packs,	 observed	 in	 the	 third	 quarter,	 confirm	 that	
despite	having	been	out	for	a	year	and	a	half	the	game	continues	to	attract	new	fans	–	remarks	Piotr	
Nielubowicz,	CFO	at	CD	PROJEKT	S.A.	–	I	also	trust	that	The	Witcher	3:	Wild	Hunt	–	Game	of	the	Year	
Edition,	prepared	in	anticipation	of	the	holiday	season,	will	be	the	perfect	Christmas	present	for	many	
gamers.  

Over	the	three	quarters	of	2016,	the	Group’s	expenditures	on	development	of	new	games	reached	
41	million	PLN.	Since	the	beginning	of	the	year	the	Group	generated	158	million	PLN	in	positive	cash	
flows,	 including	nearly	48	million	 in	Q3	alone.	Such	 liquidity	enables	the	Group	to	fully	 focus	on	 its	
ongoing	development	projects:	GWENT:	The	Witcher	Card	Game	and	Cyberpunk	2077.	

The	 third	 quarter	 was	 marked	 by	 preparations	 for	 the	 launch	 of	 the	 closed	 beta	 of	 GWENT:	 The	
Witcher	Card	Game,	which	occurred	on	25	October.	In	the	coming	months	both	the	Studio	and	GOG	
will	 concentrate	 on	 testing	 and	 refining	 various	 aspects	 of	 the	 game.	 We	 want	 to	 ensure	 that	
GWENT’s	high	quality	acts	as	a	magnet,	attracting	players	from	around	the	world	and	encouraging	
them	to	play	round	after	round.	–	says	Adam	Kiciński,	President	of	CD	PROJEKT	S.A.	

The	financial	statement	of	 the	CD	PROJEKT	Capital	Group	together	with	detailed	descriptions	of	 its	
individual	items	can	be	found	on	the	Company	website:	

https://www.cdprojekt.com/en/investors/regulatory-announcements/consolidated-financial-
statement-q3-2016/	
	


